President John Khederian
5 Cunningham Cir. Tel. 899-8650

Yice-President Candy McGann
32 Intervale Rd.  Tel. 899-4677

CEDARWOOD PICNIC
Our annual spring festivities
were unfortunately rained
! out! The annual Cedarwood
Picnic, however is close at
hand and it promises to be
& memorable! We will be
~ featuring Ron Comeau of the
Jubilee Puppet Theatre. Ron
has over 20 years experience
in theatre and his act features
such characters as a big furry
green dog, a two-foot wide
%% satin heart and a five-and-a-
&= half foot tall teddy bear!

s Our menu includes hotdogs,
hamburgers, chips and soft
# drinks. We will be having a
~ pot luck dessert table, so
please bring cookies,
cupcakes, brownies, etc.
Please bring chairs or a
blanket.

The Picnic is free to all

puppetl
‘theatre

dues paying members (dues may be paid at
the picnic-$5. family, $3.single household). If
you have family or friends visiting that weekend,
and would like to bring them to the picnic, you
may do so at a cost of $3.00 per person, payable
in advance or at the picnic.

To better estimate the amount of food needed for
the picnic, you must RSVP to this event by
calling Amy Eastwood at #893-3783, or leave a
message at #899-7369 Remember to also let Amy
know if you intend to bring guests.

CEDARWOOD T-SHIRTS

We now have Cedarwood T-shirts available for
purchase! Shirts are white with green screen .
Children's sizes are $6.00, adult's are $7.00. T-
shirts will be available at the picnic Saturday,
June 27, or call Candy McGann at 899-4677.

Secretary Barbara Walsh
320 Florence Rd. Tel. 899-1561

Treasurer Nancy Kerner
39 Harland Rd. Tel. 893 4264

SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU'S
Many of our neighbors have been very kind to
donate money in addition to their annual dues to
the scholarship fund. We would like to extend a
special thank you to the following neighbors:

Hazel Hubly

Edward and Deborah Drew

Eleanor Hoogheem

Robert Power

The Forte Family

Dr. Raymond and Frances Vanderwyk

Jim VanSciver and Jodie Osgood

Jean Husson

Helen Kavaleski

Edward and Patricia Cloonan

Cynthia Sin

Ann and Joseph Lennehan

Helen Swan(friend of Cedarwood)

PUBLIC SAFETY NOTES

As you are aware from our last newsletter, the
Association petitioned the traffic commission for
the erection of stop signs as all intersections in
Cedarwood. The result is two stop signs at the
intersection of Harland and Florence Road, one at
the intersection of Florence and Cedarwood
Avenue, one at Thornton Road east and
Cedarwood Avenue and one at Florence Road and
Virginia Road. In addition, yield signs were
installed at the intersections of Villa Street and
Cedarwood Avenue and Virginia Road west and
Cedarwood Avenue. Please drive slowly and
safely in our neighborhood. You can report any
any automobile that is driving unsafely to the
Waltham Police. Cars which are illegally parked
in the neighborhood or driven in an unsafe
manner and can be positively identified as being
operated by Brandeis students should be reported
to Shelly Kaplan (742-4410) or Ed Callahan or
Joe MacDonald (742-4240). Thanks to Rowena
Labros, Olive Nolan and Jeanette McCarthy for
attending the traffic commission meeting to speak
on this issue. Also our thanks to City Counsellors
Burstein and Tarallo for their help. The team work



exhibited in this situation shows the importance of our Association. Thanks to the efforts of everyone
involved, the signs were erected approximately 45 days after the presentation of our petition and in place
approximately May 2nd, 60 days prior to the anticipated date of July 1st. Lets all continue to work for a
safer neighborhood !

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 27, 1992 Cedarwood Picnic Rain date: June 28
July 16, 1992 Softball Rain date: None
Aug.13, 1992 Softball Rain date: None
Sept.19, 1992 Yard Sale Rain date: Sept. 20

Watch for details in upcoming newsletters! If you'd like to help out at any of these events, call
Amy Eastwood at #893-3783.

NEIGHBORHOOD NOTES

Congratulations to Nancy Kemer and Pat Barton who welcomed their new son, Jessse Patrick on 3/20/92.
Congratulations to Diane and Nick Saran on the birth of their daughter Amy Rose in April.
Please forward any future neighborhood notes you would like listed here to Barbara Walsh at 899-1561.

SERVICES NEEDED
Elderly neighbor (shut-in) is looking for an occasional visitor and/or help with groceries.
Elderly neighbor would like a ride to and from the grocery store twice a week.
If you would like to help either of these neighbors, please call Barbara Walsh at #899-1561.

SERVICES DIRECTORY

Leah Bumett 891-7683 Babysitting, yard work & dog walking

Amy Bumett 891-7683 Babysitting

Meghan Sliney 899-1872 Babysitting

Hilary Sin 891-8818 Babysitting

Valerie Cormier 894-5619 Babysitting

Aimee Cormier 894-5619 Babysitting

Laura Cormier 894-5619 Babysitting

Carol Taranto 891-0663 Experienced childcare, day & evenings

Jesse Bumnett 891-7683 Snow shoveling, yard work & dog walking

Jeri Shefts 891-1185 Pet sitting

Mark Nardone 893-7287 Snow plowing, Masonry, Landscaping & Paving

Steve Gardner 899-9617 Carpentry, home repairs

Kevin Scott 894-5901 Carpentry, remodeling

Leonard Kelly 899-0730 Window cleaning, interior and exterior painting, gutter
cleaning

Mike Shea 893-0112 Interior and exterior painting

Deborah Harrison 647-9283 Tutoring

Sandra Gardner 899-9617 Home tutoring

Nancy Kerner 893-4264 Computer Services: newsletters, mailing labels, word

processing, etc.

Lynda Charters 647-4489 Editing and fax services

Joanne Taranto 891-6709 House cleaning

Robert Horgan 899-3257 Skate sharpening

If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette
Davidson at 899-2995. Please note that you must be a member of the Association to be listed here.



